
 

 

Utilities Division 
Kansas Corporation Commission 
1500 SW Arrowhead Road 
Topeka, KS  66604-4027 
 

August 9, 2017 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Please accept this letter as notice that we would like to withdraw our filing for a VSA.  We will resubmit it in the 
near future. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Sherry Murphy 
Director of Administration 
Skitter Cable TV, Inc. 
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